
 

 

Freddie Mac Announces Planned Redisclosure of June 2019 Pool Level Delinquency Disclosure  

 

June 12, 2019 

 

Freddie Mac announced that the Freddie Mac Single Family pool level delinquency disclosure published 

as part of the June 2019 monthly disclosure file release was incomplete.  The June disclosure only 

included delinquency disclosure for pools issued  November 2018 and later but should have included the 

disclosure for all outstanding pools issued before November 2018.  Freddie Mac is working with Common 

Securitization Solutions to regenerate and redisclose the impacted file as soon as possible with a target 

of releasing the complete files within the next few business days. 

 

The Freddie Mac Credit Risk Transfer (CRT) disclosures for the June 25th remittance are not impacted by 

this issue. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Investor Inquiry at  investor_inquiry@freddiemac.com. 

 


